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Smith, Jedediah R (CED)

From: Tony Magart <anthony_magart@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2024 9:04 AM
To: Smith, Jedediah R (CED)
Subject: Commentary on Hoonah preliminary report 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the State of Alaska mail system. Do not click links or open aƩachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I would like to thank the Alaska Local Boundary Commission staff for the work they have done on the preliminary report 
on the Xunaa Borough peƟƟon. The staff are experts on local and regional government and understand the difference 
between the two. While I am wholeheartedly against the current peƟƟon, I would support a regional government that 
represented all of the communiƟes in our region. It seems the LBC staff are of the same mind. I am sure that the 
commissioners will make the correct decision and reject the peƟƟon. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tony Magart 
Elfin Cove 


